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It's Raffle Basket Donation Time!

The drawing will be Thursday, April 15th,
but we're looking for donations for any and
all of the baskets below. You can donate
several ways: 

Drop items in the donation box
(marked Raffle Baskets) in the front
lobby (Re-gifting is encouraged as
long as items
are NEW and UNOPENED) 

 You can also venmo donations to be
used for raffle baskets
to @KatieGarvey27. 

If you would like to donate a gift card
or give money toward
the raffle baskets, please send gift
cards and/or checks (made out to Community School Association) to James Garvey
(1E). 

Any questions about the raffle basket, please reach out to Katie Garvey
at volunteer@pinehillschoolcsa.org 

Basket Themes
There are two classes 'sponsoring' each basket, but please donate to whichever baskets
you would like to (you can donate to multiple baskets too). Thank you SO much! The kids
LOVE the raffle baskets! 

1) Slime and Goo Galore (All) 

Glue, slime ingredients, anything hands-on, all things goo and slime.

mailto:volunteer@pinehillschoolcsa.org


2) Surviving Zombies/Outdoors (All) 

Survival tools (no weapons), books, compass, training for outside survival (ninja
course), funny things related

3) Bake it and Candy (KC and KJ)

Baking tools, making candy sets, how to make candy, candy themed stuff, a
few books, some baking stuff. 

4) Lego Friends (1A and KP)

All things Lego friends - Legos, lego books, keychains etc. 

5) General Lego (1E and 1F) 

All things Lego or lego related

6) Sport for Days (2J and 1G)  

Any and all things sports - balls, mini games, books, gear, indoor/outdoor, fun. 

7) Art it Up (2C and 2M) 

Everything and anything art related - supplies, kits, crafts etc. 

8) Sherbs in the Summer (3S and 3L)

All things Sherborn in the summer, Farm Pond accessories, hiking in woods, C&L,
games, ice cream, outdoors. 

9) Slumber Party (4Y and 3R)

Games, slippers, PJs, games, snacks, Mad-Libs etc. 

10) Wizard World - Harry Potter (4M and 4R)

Games, gear, clothes, wands etc. 

11) Get Wheely Excited (5S and 4C) 

All things wheeled, remote control cars, tech decks, etc.

12) Gaming Goods (5M and 5D)

All things related to gaming - could be Minecraft, Zelda, Fortnite, Among Us etc.
Legos, games, crafts, etc. 

Snowman Contest

Thank you to everyone who participated in our snowman contest! All of the entries were
amazing! Congratulations to our winners:

Biggest Snowman



Elliot and Nina Bagby
Eleanor and Mary Barausky

Sportiest Snowman

Allston, Iya and Annika Abrams

Smallest Snowman

Mia and Emma Ci Eliza and Joshua Andrus

Most Creative Snowman

Finnley Soglia



Funniest Snowman

Brynn Cullum and Aubry Orraca-Cecil
Oliver Moores

Prizes will be presented this week.

Upcoming Events

Sherborn School Committee Meeting
Tuesday, March 9th
6:30 PM

Meeting ID: 870 4092 1026
Passcode: 190826

Join Zoom Meeting

Screenagers NEXT CHAPTER: Uncovering Skills for
Stress Resilience.
Wednesday, March 10, 2021
6:30 PM

Registration required for the link

Register Here

World of Owls
Thursday, March 11
4:00—4:45 PM
Offsite, Sherborn Library at the Sherborn
Community Center

Wingmasters will present The World of Owls. This
virtual program will include a 22 minute long
video followed by a live Q & A featuring a live owl. 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87040921026?pwd=MkpaSk9BZ21KaUVZNlQzbkxRSzBTUT09
https://www.screenagersevent.com/nextchapter-dover-sherborn-challenge-success
https://sherbornma.assabetinteractive.com/calendar/world-of-owls/
https://sherbornma.assabetinteractive.com/calendar/world-of-owls/


This program is recommended for children, families and anyone interested in these
fascinating creatures.

Register Here

Next Phase for DS School Reopening... the official plan

All of the DS schools will be increasing in-person learning beginning in April.

DSMS and DSHS will move to a 4-day in-person schedule beginning Monday, April 5th (M,
Tu, Th, F in-person, with W continuing as remote learning days). Families will continue to
have a remote learning option through the end of the school year.

Pine Hill and Chickering Elementary Schools move to a 5-day schedule* beginning
Wednesday, April 7th
The Remote Schoolhouse will continue to be an option through the end of the school
year.

*Elementary schools will have a full-day of in-person learning every other Wednesday.
The off Wednesdays will be remote learning half-days (in order to allow for professional
development and specialized support)

The Wednesday schedule for the remainder of the school year is as follows:

4/7 - full-day of school in-person
4/14 - half-day of school remote
4/28 - full-day of school in-person
5/5 - half-day of school remote
5/12 - full-day of school in-person
5/19 - half-day of school remote
5/26 - full-day of school in-person
6/2 - half-day of school remote
6/9 - full-day of school in-person
6/16 - half-day of school remote

Still got more questions about the school year and updates?
DS has created an website dedicated to details and updates on the town's
online learning - #WeareDS Online is a good resource for lingering queries.

Visit the CSA website
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